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Chair Bynum and members of the committee: 

 

Our public buildings deserve to be safe and welcoming for everyone.  

 

HB 2007 is a valuable step in that direction. It gives local communities the ability to 

set policies for public buildings they own. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Evan Manvel 


